@ ATTACHMENT §

2] TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL

TO CONSIDER THE RENAMING OF
MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. STREET

The Council will consider a recommendation from the
Council Naming Committee on a new name for Martin
Luther King Jr. Street. This recommendation will be
based on input from residents and a survey of the
Colony Woods West neighborhood.

Public input is welcomed and encouraged at the public
forum to be held:

Monday, March 21 at 7 p.m.
Town Hall
306 N. Columbia St.
Chapel Hill, NC 27516

Citizens may also write to the Town Council
at the address above, or e-mail at
mayorandcouncii@townofchapelhill.org or call 968-2743.
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